
St
Martin’s Newsletter

Goodbye Message From Mrs Wild 

Dear Parents, 
After 35 happy years teaching at St Martin’s I have decided to take 

early retirement so that I can spend more time with my family, travel, 
see friends and enjoy some long walks with my dog Alfie! I would like 
to take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the years. 

It has been a privilege to teach your children and to share in their 
learning journeys. 

I have loved getting to know the families in our school community and 
in recent years to teach the children of my former pupils! As PE lead I 

have especially enjoyed seeing children achieve their potential in 
many sports. We have so many talented athletes in our school! 

People always comment on how friendly St Martin’s is and that’s 
because it really is like a family. I have been lucky enough to form life- 
long friendships with staff members and of course not many people 

can say they’ve job shared with their sister! I am one of the few 
members of staff who can say they’ve worked for all three head 

teachers of our school, Mr Barr, Mr Hallman and more recently Mrs 
Ming. All three have steered St Martin’s to be a happy, successful 

school and I know under Mrs Ming’s leadership it will continue to be 
so. 

I will miss working with the children each day but I am looking 
forward to supporting the school as a supply teacher so if you see me 

around please stop and say hello! 
Warm Regards Lesley Wild 

End Of School Year 
We break up for Summer on 

Wednesday 24th July at 1.30pm. 

We will return for the new academic 

year on Wednesday 4th September. 

 
Gates will be open at 8:40am and 

close at 8:50am.  

Children should be collected at 

3:25pm. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Next Week’s Events 
Monday 22nd July – Summer Fayre – Each class will have 30mins each in the morning. Parents can attend 

from 1pm onwards and collect their children from class to enjoy the fayre together. School will finish at 

3.30pm for anyone unable to make it – See flyer attached. 

Monday 22nd July – Year 6 Leavers party – Children should bring their fancy clothes into school to change 

into. The party will start at 2pm, children should be collected at 4pm. 

Tuesday 23rd July – Year 2 Stay and Pray 8.50am. 

Tuesday 23rd July – Year 6 children to bring in shirts to be signed. 

Tuesday 23rd July – Pre-School graduation assembly 3pm in the hall. 

Wednesday 24th July – Leavers Mass 10am – all parents’ welcome 

Wednesday 24th July – School closes at 1.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Friday 19th July

Attendance awards 

Well done for whole school 

attendance! We have improved 

from 89% last year to 93.5% this 

year. Thank you for all your 

efforts in helping school improve 

this. Without you working with us 

this wouldn’t happen. 

 

 



 

 

End of year awards  

 

Stars of the year Kerry Farnan Art award winners 
 

Pre-School – Tommy W 

YR – Theodore F & Alexis S 

Y1 – Jasmine D & Dylon W 

Y2 – Rosalie C & Louis T 

Y3 – Damien C & Lillie-Rose J 

Y4 – Aoife N & Luca P 

Y5 – Maisie J & Harrison C 

Y6 – Ben A & Phoebe-Rose M 

 

YR – Ava-Grace C 

Y1 – Ruby-Rae C 

Y2 – Vanessa K 

Y3 – Tyler J 

Y4 – Joaquin V 

Y5 – Roman B 

Y6 – Lilly D 

 
 

Chris Rose awards 
for always demonstrating St Martin’s Values throughout their time in school 

Olivia B 

Cassius P 

100% Attendance 

For the summer term we had an amazing 40 children with 100% attendance. 

The following children received a voucher for 100% attendance all year! Well done! 

Sommachi E Y1 

Olina C Y3 

Chimmy I Y3 

Zachary G Y4 

Lydia G Y5 

Max D Y6 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 22nd July   

                   1.00-3.30pm 
 

 

 

 

 

All games 50p a go or 3 for £1 

Small prizes for each winner 

Golden nugget finders will also be 
entered into a draw to win a 

Nintendo Labo kit 

*All classes will have the chance to visit the stalls in the morning 
so if you are unable to come in the afternoon please send money 

in with your child 

 

Book stall YR brick-a-brac table  
Beat the Goalie Hook-a-Duck 
Splat the rat Bottle Tombola £1 for 3  
Soak the stocks Rainbow hamper raffle 50p a ticket 
Temp tattoo parlour Toy stall 
Tin can ally Ball in a bucket 
Clown hoopla  Golden nugget 
Face painting £1 Make a badge 50p 
Jewellery stall  Nail salon 
Ice cream Van Colouring competition 20p per entry 


